
 
  

 
 

     
  

 

 

 
 

      
      

   
 

 
     

  
   

    
   

 
 

   
  

 
       

  
 
     

   
        

 

 

    
      

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

     
       

    
  

   
 

     
  

  

Sincerely,

June 4, 2021 

Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families, 

We want to give a heartfelt “Thank You” to our Keeneyville D20 Families for helping to make the 2020-2021 School Year a 
success! We navigated very difficult circumstances and new way of learning together, and our students, families and staff rose to 
the challenge.  The Keeneyville Spirit was strong all the way through the schools’ summer countdowns, as you can see in this fun 
video highlighting some of the students’ activities.  In the coming days, we will share more pictures of the year-end activities of 
this memorable year, including field days, school events, and classroom activities. 

We are very proud of our 8th Grade Students as they were promoted to high school this week.  It was wonderful to see so many 
families at the outdoor promotion ceremony supporting their students.  If you were not able to attend, please enjoy watching 
the ceremony here. 

A few reminders as we head into summer: 

• D20 In-Person Summer School: We are excited to welcome the large group of students who registered for summer school, 
which begins on June 14.  Please check your email for the message that went out yesterday or view here.  Bus schedules 
have been mailed and your child’s summer school teacher will be reaching out to you next week. 

• School Year 2021-20: At this time, we are planning to follow state and local guidance and require full day, in-person 
learning for all of our students next year.  Please help us to plan for the fall by registering your student(s) as soon as possible. 
Registration will re-open next Monday, June 7.  Visit https://www.esd20.org/registration for step-by-step instructions and 
links to register or contact your school office for help. 

• Family Support Services: District 20 will continue to offer support and resources for your child’s social, emotional, and 
mental well-being.  We will have staff available onsite throughout the summer months.  Please contact your school office to 
schedule an appointment.  We also remind you to utilize the many resources available through the DuPage County 
Department of Human Services and Illinois Department of Human Services including their CALL4CALM free text line for 
emotional or other support. 

• Summer Food Services: We will continue to provide free grab-and-go breakfast and lunch for all children under 18 
throughout the summer.  Pick-up will be on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays at Greenbrook between 9:00am-10:30am. 
See the menu and details here. 

• Technology Return: If you have not yet returned your student’s Chromebook and/or D20 WiFi Hotspot, please do so as soon 
as possible.  You may return your device to your school (by appointment only) or to the District Office. 

• Office Hours: The District Office will be open from 8:00am to 4:00pm Monday through Thursday beginning next week, 
through the summer.  We will be available to all who may need assistance with the registration process, as well as any other 
matters. All school buildings will be closed, except by appointment. You may also email info@esd20.org for assistance. 

Thank you again for a successful school year!  We wish you and your loved ones a fun, safe & healthy summer! Don’t forget to 
tag us at @KeeneyvilleD20, #esd20learns or #esd20summertime to share what our Keeneyville Family is up to this summer! 

Dr. Omar Castillo 
Superintendent of Schools 
Keeneyville ESD 20 

http://bit.ly/D20CountdowntoSummerVideo2021
http://bit.ly/SWMS_8th_Grade_Promotion_Ceremony_2021
https://esd20org.finalsite.com/fs/resource-manager/view/125f6c11-c11f-4860-b930-5f1238510b3b
https://www.esd20.org/registration
https://dupagecris.org/index.php/component/cpx/?task=resource.view&id=1316058
https://dupagecris.org/index.php/component/cpx/?task=resource.view&id=1316058
http://www.dhs.state.il.us/page.aspx?item=123539
https://www.esd20.org/for-parents/food-services
mailto:info@esd20.org
https://www.facebook.com/KeeneyvilleD20

